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November 12, 2004

Stephanie Pintar, Water Demand Manager
Monterey Peninsula Water Management Distric
P.O. Box 85 ; :
Monterey CA 93942

Subject: Future Water Needs Estimate
Dear Ms. Pintar:

As we discussed at our Technical Advisory Committee meeting last week, the City of Monterey
has nearly completed review of our most recent General Plan update. The draft General Plan
contains our estimates for new development through 2020. These estimates provide the basis
for the information that we will provide you to calculate our future water needs. However, the
City Council has not yet reviewed the draft General Plan and is unlikely to do so until early
January 2005. Accordingly, | am requesting that you permit us until Friday, January 28, 2005 to
provide our estimates. This extension will provide the new City Council adequate time to review
the draft General Plan, as well as our response to your request for our final estimates as
outlined in correspondence from David Berger dated October 5, 2004.

Please reply in writing to this request at your earliest possible convenience and, as always,
thank you for your attention to this matter.

~ Please contget me at 646-3437 if you have any questions or require additional information.

Si ours,

ip Rerig, AICP

Senior Planner

CRka

c: Fred Meurer, City Manager

Bill Wojtkowski, Community Development Director
Todd Bennett, Senior Associate Planner
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